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THE WHITE HOUSE

June 9, 1982

Dear Prime Minister:

I would like to thank you for the luncheon
you and Mr. Thatcher gave in honor of the
President during his recent visit to the
United Kingdom. Your gracious hospitality
was most appreciated and the affair offered
a splendid opportunity for the President and
other American officials to meet with members
of your Government. The cordial atmosphere
was indicative of the warm and friendly re-
lationship between both our Governments.

Sincerely, '\

Richard G. Darman
Assistant to the President
Deputy to the Chief of Staff

The Right Honorable Margaret Thatcher, MP
Prime Minister
10 Downing Street
London, SWI


